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Dear St. Vincent de Paul Community,
 
If you were unable to be here last Wednesday, you missed quite a treat.  The seventh grade
rendition of Hairspray was incredible!  The singing, dancing and acting were amazing! 
Mary Powelson deserves huge applause as she worked her magic in just thirty hours. In that
brief time, Ms. Poweleson managed to produce a high caliber show that was both funny and
moving.  Under Ms. Powelson's able direction, our seventh grades thespians surpassed
expectations.  We are so proud of everyone involved in this terrific production!
 
Working behind the scenes these last months you will find Technology Committee members
Seth Chandler, Tony Kiehn and Yosuke Inada assisting us in moving ahead with our
technology plans.  They have been instrumental in investigating devices, management
systems and professional development for teachers.  We are grateful for their service to us
and, ultimately to the children of our school.
 
As hard as it is to believe, tomorrow is the last day of the third quarter.  Report cards will be
ready next Friday.  Even though we are quickly approaching the home stretch of the school
year, we are encouraging our students to continue their commitment to their studies.  
Homework assignments, quizzes, tests and projects all matter.  Effort and perseverance
contribute to good study habits that translate into good grades.
 
Saturday is the CBS Bay Area Spelling Bee.  Tune in to see our very own Owen Veit
compete against other Bay Area students.  You can see the spelling bee on the following
stations:  KBCW is on DISH and Direct TV on 44, Comcast on 12 and over the air on 44.1. 
In addition, the spelling bee will be live streamed on kpix.com.
 
Registration for the 2015-16 school year is due tomorrow.  Your paid registration ensures that
a space is saved for your child for next year.
 
Lastly, we hope that many of you intend to join the fun at the Spring Fundraiser.  You must
RSVP by tomorrow.  Don't miss this opportunity for a night of  enjoying friends, and, at the



same time, supporting your school.
 
Blessings,
 
Nancy Barrett                                                          Marguerite Pini
Co-Principal                                                            Co-Principal

Keep in your prayers:

Mrs. Carmignani's father, for a speedy recovery from surgery
All community who ill and need our prayers   

Announcements



SVDP Summer Learning Academy
June 15 through July 3

Registration will close soon!
Sign up today!



 

Dear SVDP Parents and Community,

Join us for a variety of enriching and engaging sessions this summer.
Bay Area Writers Project will offer multiple writing sessions for grades
3-9. Play-Well Technologies will provide sessions for both grades K-2
and 3-5.  There will also be multiple opportunities to learn about dance,
music, and cooking!

Sessions will be offered weekly from 9:00-12:00pm and 12:30-3:30pm.
Some camps run over a period of two weeks or three weeks.

For a list of course descriptions please click the link provided.

Summer Learning Academy brochure

Come join the learning!

            Calendar reminders:
March 20    3rd quarter ends
March 21    Spring Fundraiser
March 23    Minimum Day 12:30 dismissal
March 27    Report card distribution

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0019jzc3IJPj_XUYftcfYTOlMwrqVqPNpUgy0aNKBRaRJlm-tBsjUX6NxOEEFJ6-mT1kVj4dhf90FOGAUdW0358pGufDR3oB6IAaH7aKMQBHUtkEt00uuqhEyuEk424PYQXu1BUb2qfsrdtr8cBvq6y6Gh7dUZKu1qEvx1gPoHIwSjDtxOTU1p3FQ==


 
 

 
MISSION STATEMENT

 
The mission of Saint Vincent de Paul School is to educate our students in the Catholic



tradition. We aspire to teach as Jesus did, with a focus on the gospel values. As facilitators of
learning, we recognize parents as the primary educators of their children. We encourage our
students to be responsible and sensitive to church, school, and neighboring communities. We
challenge our students to build their moral intelligence and become self-motivated lifelong

learners who will share their gifts with the world.

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Electronic Family Envelope

Flyers:

Spirit Sales Flyer
Spring Fundraiser 2015

Year at a Glance 2015-16 updated
Easter Community Service Project 2015

Minimum Day

March 23rd
12:30 dismissal 

Noble Saint Vincent de Paul,
beloved servant of  the poor,

may we follow your example and do good works
among those whom society has abandoned,

enslaved, or forgotten.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0019jzc3IJPj_XUYftcfYTOlMwrqVqPNpUgy0aNKBRaRJlm-tBsjUX6NxOEEFJ6-mT1ML9pj9oyi-T5UxHu0lkjOSHEtASPTyjsBAzUyZKGm4A2Cz6oPZv-jjLpfQ2cil91oKhg0MdNHnEyygziEQ3e9qJE8CsZmPbwZfG01NgLPB3xkwaPO1DsdA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0019jzc3IJPj_XUYftcfYTOlMwrqVqPNpUgy0aNKBRaRJlm-tBsjUX6NxOEEFJ6-mT1kVj4dhf90FOGAUdW0358pGufDR3oB6IAaH7aKMQBHUtkEt00uuqhE8pa4kmSqcczJxRJjxe4zOKR8MVEP3R5aG-ZYrftuPfFlo_mEtZ3U_chv0HVo_wcwA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0019jzc3IJPj_XUYftcfYTOlMwrqVqPNpUgy0aNKBRaRJlm-tBsjUX6NxOEEFJ6-mT1kVj4dhf90FOGAUdW0358pGufDR3oB6IAaH7aKMQBHUtkEt00uuqhEwa2MpzboGfAG0pgORZgaV-zxXIYRQQKeTx4n0OcI1BRIhr3WqlwmcSRjv3T_d2jHA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0019jzc3IJPj_XUYftcfYTOlMwrqVqPNpUgy0aNKBRaRJlm-tBsjUX6NxOEEFJ6-mT1ML9pj9oyi-T5UxHu0lkjOSHEtASPTyjsBAzUyZKGm4A2Cz6oPZv-jg_nwEIsybDBQEgJYbl2gNhbLTMZPcAcTNmc0YckfkDvu2RR4_R3fJWR2nV_QJ3R3w==


STAY IN TOUCH
         

Amen.
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